
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

May 14, 2018 

Public Service Commission 
CAPfTAL C IRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAIIASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0 -R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

'))~· 
Devlin Higgins, Public Utility Analyst IV , Division of Economics 

Docket No. 20170265-GU, Application for approval of new depreciation rates 
effective January 1, 2018, by St. Joe Natural Gas Company, Inc. 

Would you be so kind as to add the attached document, titled "Docket-Related Correspondence, 

to the above referenced docket file. I appreciate it, thank you. 
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Devlin Higgins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good Afternoon Mr. Higgins, 

Debbie Stitt <dstitt@sljoegas.com> 

Wednesday, May 09, 2018 1:35 PM 

Devlin Higgins 
RE: FPSC Docket No. 20170265-GU 

Yes, St. Joe does agree with Staff Report (dated 4/9/18) concerning 2017 Depreciation Study on rates being 

recommended for adoption. 

Debbie Stitt 

Regulatory Analyst 
850-229-8216 x205 

From: Devlin Higgins <DHIGGINS@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2018 11:07 AM 

To: Debbie Stitt- St. Joe Natural Gas Co. (dstitt@stjoegas.com) <dstitt@stjoegas.com> 

Subject: FPSC Docket No. 20170265-GU 

Good Morning Ms. Stitt, 

Per our discussion yesterday, it's my understanding that St. Joe does not oppose the depreciation rates shown in the Staff 
Report (dated 4/9/18) concerning St. Joe's 2017 Depreciation Study and can agree on those rates being recommended 

for adoption to the Commission (Commissioners). Is this understanding correct? Thank you very much. 

Devlin Higgins 
Public Utility Analyst 
Division of Economics 
Florida Public Service Commission 
DHIGGINS@PSC.STATE.FL.US 
Voice: 850.413.6433 
Fax: 850.413.6434 




